

Ogemaw Heights High School Daily Announcement



Tuesday, September 16, 2025

Congratulations to this week's Falcons of the Week Rylie Baksa, Maddox Butler, Avarie Klein and Elizabeth Andrasik. Please stop in the office to pick up your shirt, lunch, popcorn and slushy pass from Mrs. Rice.

Homecoming tickets go on sale next week and can be purchased during passing time from Ms. Thomas, Mr. A. Miller, or Mr. Wood. They are \$10.00 each or \$15.00 at the door. Checks can be made out to Ogemaw Heights.

Any girls interested in participating in powderpuff football please sign up with Ms. Sobah or Mr. G Miller. Practices will begin Monday, September 22nd from 6-7:30pm on the soccer field.

ESport parent meeting is Wednesday, September 17, 2025 @ 6pm in the library.

Attention all Juniors and Seniors: A representative from Northwood University will be here to talk with you and share information about Northwood's programs on Thursday, September 18 at 1:00PM in the Library. Listen for the all-call and join us if you are interested in Northwood.

Sophomores on Wednesday at @ 9am you will be meeting with Jostens regarding class rings.

Seniors on Wednesday at 9:30am you will be meeting with Jostens regarding graduation gowns, announcements etc.

Howdy, returning and new FFA members! Our first meeting is coming up on Thursday, September 18, 2025 right after school. Join us in Mrs. Nowakowski's room, 112, for roping, milking and barrel racing competitions. We also will be discussing Decathlon, so if you want to attend this event, put this meeting on your calendar. All you need to bring is a competitive spirit and a big ole' appetite for some cowboy treats! Hope to see you there for a hog tying time!

Guest Passes for Homecoming are in the office - they are due THIS Thursday, September 18, 2025 at 2pm.

Falcons, we all know how to be kind, but does the need to help others drive you to be better? If you live your life with empathy at the forefront, then this word is for you: Benevolence. Benevolence is the quality of being kind and helpful. It is the good will we apply to others, even if it doesn't necessarily benefit us. Here it is in a sentence: Thanks to Ms. Ziegler's benevolence, students were allowed to leave a minute early from lunch so they could go to their lockers before class. See Mr. Pilarski for more information about the prizes you could win with our word of the week.

NHS will be hosting a blood drive on Friday, October 3, 2025. Donation forms are available in Mrs. Rexford's room by her door. You must be at least 16 years old to donate. Any questions, please see Mrs. Rexford.

Today in Sports

Girls Varsity Golf vs John Glenn 3:30 Girls Varsity Swim @ Oscoda 6pm